
�

W������ �� C
��
� �
� K��� C
���
!�

We welcome you to our parish family and hope that you �

will join with us as we grow in our faith.  If you have not �

yet registered, please stop  by the Church Office or �

complete a registration form online at  www.ctklr.org.�
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Celebrated in the Church Reconcilia on Room�

Saturday 11:00 a.m.�12:00 Noon �

Monday�Friday at 5:00 p.m.�
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Contact a priest of the parish at least six months prior to the �

planned marriage date.�
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Call the Church Office.�
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Temporarily suspended�
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Arrangements may be made for family members who are ill or confined 

to receive the Eucharist on Sundays.� For more informa on, call the 

Church Office. �
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The absolute deadline for all bulle n ar cles is 4:30 p.m. ten �

business days prior to the date of publica on.   Please send ar cles �

to parishsecretary@ctklr.org.�
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To access our chapel go to: ctklr.weadorehim.com to register for the 

code.  Our chapel is accessible 24 hours a day. �
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Daily 12:00 Noon.�

Saturday 4:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m.�

Sunday 8:00 a.m., 9:30 a.m.,  11:00 a.m., �

12:30 p.m., & 6:00 p.m.�
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4000 N Rodney Parham Rd, Li:le Rock, AR  72212�

Office�501.225.6774 or Fax 501.225.7169�

Hours�M�F 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.�

Website:  www.ctklr.org�
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frerik@ctklr.org�
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frbhaskar@ctklr.org�
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frwhittington@ctklr.org�
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Ma: Glover, Don Greenway,  Danny Hartnedy�

Bo McAllister, Richard Pa:erson,�

and Mike Rector�
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The Nursery is Open  

No reservation needed.  Please note that the nursery 

will be operating at a limited capacity and is first 

come first serve. 

  4:00pm Mass:   7 children 

  9:30am Mass: 18 children 

11:00am Mass:   7 children 

  6:00pm Mass:   6 children 

All children must have a registration form and waiver 

before entering the nursery.  

Please email  

ctknursery@ctklr.org for more information.  

Christ the King Mother's Day Out is now  

registering for the 2021-2022 school year!  

We are a pre-academic program for children 18 

months through 3 years of age, which meets 9:15 am – 

2:15 pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays (September 

through May). We focus on learning through play, 

with each classroom set up with a variety of centers, 

both independent and guided. The centers target all 

areas of development: cognitive, physical, creative, 

social-emotional and spiritual. Center activities, com-

bined with a healthy dose of outdoor play, circle time 

and story time make up our mornings.  Children bring 

a lunch from home, followed by rest time. Our days 

begin and end with prayer, and classroom themes and 

activities follow the liturgical calendar. Registration 

forms are available in the nursery and on the parish 

website. For additional information, or please call   

225-0711, or e-mail Katherine 

at ctknursery@ctklr.org.     
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is accepting applications for a third 

grade and a fifth grade teacher.  

Candidates must have a minimum of 

a bachelor’s degree and a valid  

Arkansas state teaching license or 

progress towards it.  Please contact Kathy House, 

Principal at 225-7883. 

May 11th  

Senior Mass and 

luncheon.  

12:00 noon Mass 

and luncheon in 

Family Life  

Center follows.  

The Diocese of Little Rock has an opening for 

an Administrative Assistant in the Chancery 

Office to provide administrative support for 

the Chancellor for Canonical Affairs.  The job 

requirements include being Catholic, having 

administrative support experience and strong 

computer skills, and the ability to maintain 

confidentiality. This full-time position offers 

competitive pay and excellent benefits. To ap-

ply, please submit a cover letter and resume to 

Paula Lattanzi, HR Specialist, 

at plattanzi@dolr.org. Inquiries for more in-

formation about the position are also wel-

come.  

Thursday, May 6, 2021 
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Please pray for our Seminarians:  

Deacon Brian Cundall,  

 Deacon Ben Riley, Daniel Wendel,  

Christopher Elser and Sam Ray.  
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For all those who have died,  

that they may see the face of  God, especially 

Carolyn Plezia 
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Let us pray that the healing power of  Jesus rest on all 

who are in need  and especially for : 

  

 Mary Drake  Hailey MacFarlane 

 Donna Walls   Ann Marie Doyon   

 Alexander Curole   Janet Davis 

 Katheen Jasinski Carol Mulach 

 Lee Kinnebrew Virginia Carey 

 Sharon Renick Jean West 

 Tim Lewallen  John Latham 

 Marilyn Lewallen Robert Summers

 John Hennelly Owen Murphy 

 Robert Bays  Elizabeth Bays

 Barbara Yada  Lorene Megee 

 Frances Fitzgerald Jim Woods 

 Ann Engnath  Glenn D. Swafford 

 James Primm  David Stuff 

 Tarrie Boggs 

The Church will be open daily from 6:30 

am until 6:30 pm. The Adoration chapel is 

open. The Mass is live streamed Monday 

thru Friday at Noon and Sunday at 9:30 

am.  Please see our website (ctklr.org) for 

the link to the YouTube Channel.   

 

At each Mass sections A and F of pews 

will preserve seating in every other 

pew.  In addition, the Masses at 5:30 

pm Saturday and 12:30 pm on Sunday 

will only use every other pew.  This 

will continue at least for the month of 

May.  

 

Who shall come forward to explain the love God. 

Has for His people who should be one in faith? 

We need more faith –filled, prayerful and spirited 

people to make the Vine and the Branches One 

again. How about you?  
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4000 N Rodney Parham Road 

located just inside our Family Life Center 

Hours: Tuesday 12 noon to 5 pm 

Wednesday 11 am to 4 pm 

Thursday 10 am to 3 pm. 

Phone: 501-228-0917 

We will continue to take customer visits by  

appointment during non-operating hours 

Please contact the church office at 225-6774 

We will continue to abide by Department of 

Health guidelines and will ask customers to social 

distance and wear masks at all times. 

Thank you for your patience 
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